Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Podiatric Medicine
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Podiatric Medicine has received the petition for declaratory statement from Jimmy Trang, DPM, CWS, filed on September 16, 2016. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of paragraph 461.014(1)(b), F.S., as it applies to the petitioner.
The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation of paragraph 461.014(1)(b), F.S., and whether a residency program may be established at a hospital where a podiatric physician is on the hospital staff or is otherwise in a supervisory position where that physician is a federal physician with the Department of Veterans Affairs, duly licensed in another state.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Anthony B. Spivey, Executive Director, Board of Podiatric Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257.
